September 7, 2021
Dear Parents,

Welcome to Grade Two! What an exciting time of year! It was so wonderful to see all the kids today
with their smiley faces and stories of summer! | can’t wait to get to know my new gang®©

Thank you for sending in all the school supplies and labelled gym wear. The kids were very excited
to spend time again with their wonderful gym teacher, Ms. Ames. | have asked the students to bring in a
shoe size box of small toys, books, crafts, etc. that they can use during our free time at school. | know
that the students also had these Quiet Boxes with Mrs. Nachbaur last year. The boxes can be brought to
school at any time. Thank you!

Homework will be sent home on Mondays, and collected on Fridays, with a spelling test on Friday
as well. We will begin homework, computers, and library next week. | will have an outline of our school
year at the Open House, and further information about the resources | will be using in Grade Two. If you
ever have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office, my email
(tkruger@cispg.ca), or we can arrange to meet after school. | look forward to connecting with my
families very soon!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kruger



